
I support passage of HB 2623. As someone with Type 1 Diabetes, I literally rely upon insulin to survive. I am lucky to have good 
insurance, but many people are not so lucky. Access to a daily lifesaving drug should not create a financial hardship for anyone, or 
cause anyone to ration insulin or decide between food/shelter/other bills and insulin. 


